
MEMORANDUM

To: FILE

Subject: Application ID: 2014-016

Date: 5/22/2014

From: Jean Fraser

I have reviewed the revised project that reduces the size the square footage of the building and number of units to 
6 from 7. I also reviewed the responses to my previous comments. All the B-4 requirements are being met. Again, 
a permit is required for the principal structure and separate use permits are required for each unit before 
occupying. Separate permits are required for all signage. 

Marge Schmuckal
Zoning Administrator

Comments Submitted by: Marge Schmuckal/Zoning on 5/21/2014


